
Good Evening Deer Lake Association Members,

Wanted to send a quick note to thank all the volunteers and members who
attended this weekend's Breakfast at the Lake! We had a great turnout and had
a lot of fun. Breakfast burritos were scrumptious, mimosas were enjoyable, and
pastries were in abundance!! Thank you to everyone for showing up, mingling
and sharing time together!! Looking forward to the next meetup!!

Sharing a few pictures from the breakfast, enjoy!

Krystal
DLA Secretary
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